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Legendary Oaks Property Owners Association

September 4th
Let’s all enjoy 

the fruits 
of our labor.

Visit our website at legendaryoaksresidents.com
52097 U.S. 290, Hempstead, Texas 77445 — LegendaryOaksPOA@gmail.com

We had good attendance at our Open Board Meeting on Aug. 17, 2023 
with 25 attendees but would love to see more of you. 
 
THANK YOU, THANK YOU to Cindy Pearce for all the service she has 
provided to our community.  Cindy served on our board as President 
twice and  as Vice President.

  She has stepped down from the President position but 
continues to head up our very important Architectural 
Committee.   Cindy and her husband Ricky have both 
had a huge positive impact on our neighborhood. Thank 
you to Stephen Price for stepping up as President and 
already working hard in his new position.
 
The Board continues to work hard to maintain our 
common areas in the neighborhood.  Board members, 
their families and other members have greased the front 
gate, pulled dead plants on Legendary Oaks, and 
mowed and weed eated outside the gate along 290.  We 
have paid to have the bed outside the gate weeded.
 
The PAY HOA software program has been set up and 
we are working on connecting with banking, uploading 
data base etc. and hope to be up and running in the 
next month.  Eventually everyone will have their own 
account and will be able to make maintenance fee 
payments, access their payment information, as well as 
access our documents.  Stephen is also continuing to 
work on improving our Website.
 
The Restated Operating Guide, Bid Process, and 
Management Certificate documents approved at the last 
meeting have been notarized and filed with the county.  
They will be uploaded to the program for all to 
access.  On September 1, 2024, the revised budget and 
past due notices  for those that have not paid the Street 
and Drainage Maintenance Fees along with late fees will 
be sent out.

A Message from the Board

http://legendaryoaksresidents.com
mailto:LegendaryOaksPOA@gmail.com
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Back to School 

be on the lookout for kids, 

school zones, etc
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Let’s not forget 
all the people 

we lost.9-11


